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| was deeply saddened to learn that Dr. Babatunde Osotimehin, the Executive
Director of the UN Population Fund (UNFPA) and Under-Secretary-General, passed
away on 4 June 2017.

The passing of Dr. Babatunde has great lost for the world. | understand that
during his tenure at the umbrella of UNPFA, Dr. Babatunde was tireless dedicated his
life for serving the people’s health and well-being, especially women, girls and youth,
by pressing more affordable and accessible maternal health and reproductive health

care services for millions of women in the world.

At this mourning time, on my personal’s behalf and the Embassy of the Republic
of Indonesia in Bangkok, | wish to extend our deepest condolences and sympathy to
Dr. Osotimehin’s family and the colleagues at UNFPA and to all those around the world

touched by this loss.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.
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